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Class News 

Happy New Year team P6A! I hope you all had a great holiday and are ready for a new year of 
learning. This term Mrs Robertson will continue to teach some of our PE and we can look forward to 
exploring Eco activities with Mrs Holland. We are enjoying discussing our new class novel (Kensuke's 
Kingdom by Michael Morpurgo) and are intrigued to know what will happen next. Scots language and 
culture (both traditional and contemporary) will form the context for much of our learning this term. As 
always, don't hesitiate to get in touch should you have any queries. Mrs Davidson 
 

Weekly Timetable 

Monday 
PE with Mrs Davidson 

Tuesday 
PE with Mrs Robertson  

Wednesday 
  

Thursday 
Eco Activities with Mrs Cooper 
Library 
OTTER Club/Assembly  

Friday 
Technologies with Mrs Cooper 
Pupil Voice time  

This Term’s Learning 

In literacy we will be exploring the Scots language and continuing to use the Pie Corbett Talk For 
Writing scheme with our imaginative writing. We will end the term looking at functional writing.  
 
In maths we will continue our learning about multiplication & division and the links with factors. We will 
be learning about measurement and time. We will also be learning about fractions, decimals and 
percentages. 
 
We are a Rights Respecting School and this term we will be learning more around events and dates 
including, Holocaust Memorial Day 27th January, LGBTQ+ History month in February, Children's 
Mental Health Week, International Women's Day, World Water Day and many more.  
 
We will continue our RSHP (Relationships, Sexual Health and Parenthood) For more information 
please visit RSHP.Scot. The website has lots of useful information for parents and carers to support 
children in their learning at home. In P6 we follow the Second Level topics, click on the Levels link on 
the website for more information. 
 
Well done to those who remembered their P.E kit last term. Please be sure to bring a change of shoes 
for the hall (especially when it's snowy outside!) and warm kit for outdoor sessions. 
 
Our topic this term will be looking at aspects of science; solids, liquids, gases along with how sceince 
and technology feature in the news. If you have any knowledge or skills that relate to our topic work or 
perhaps you work in an industry that links then we would love for you to come and share your 
knowledge and experience with us. Please email the school as we'd love to hear from you.    

 


